
Dear Senator Jason Rarick, 
 
I graduated from IT with a math degree in 1970 and was a member of the gymnastic team from 1966-1970. It was a 
wonderful experience competing for Golden Gopher Gymnastics. In fact, it was my incentive to go into education. I just 
finished a 50 year career of teaching and coaching. I truly hope you can allocate funds to bring back the gymnastic program 
and the other two sports that were dropped. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Fred Kueffer 
1970 BA Math 
1972 MED Math 

 


